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SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE

If you are a current member of the Ohio Association of Soil and
Water Conservation District Employees (OASWCDE), you are
eligible for a scholarship.

Scholarships are for OASWCDE members whose districts may not
have the funds to send staff to professional development.

Scholarships are up to $50 per person.

If you are interested in applying for a scholarship, send the following
information to: Amy Roskilly - aroskilly@cuyahogaswcd.org or
Rebecca Longsmith - RLongsmith@co.delaware.oh.us

Name and District
Email and Phone Number
Name and full cost of training

Short description of training; how it will benefit
your position and why you’d like to take this training.

Amount requesting (up to $50)

For more information on OASWCDE, visit www.oaswcde.org



